

GLS/C/1083-25 CIRCULAR 30 AUGUST 2025

HOLIDAY-PROPHET MUHAMMAD'S BIRTHDAY AND ONAM

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that the school will remain closed on Friday, 5th September 2025, in observance of the Birthday of Prophet Muhammad (PBUH) and Onam.

Regular classes will resume from Monday, 8th September 2025.

We wish you and your family a blessed and peaceful occasion and a very Happy Onam.

Warm regards,

Asha Alexander آشا ألكسندر
Principal مديرة المدرسة

الرئيس التنفيذي - تغير المناخ Executive Leader - Climate Change